Parksville Lawn Bowling Club
149 Stanford Avenue E
Parksville, VOP 1M4

July 14, 2019

RDN Board of Directors
Hammond Bay Road
Nanaimo, BC

To Members of the RDN Board of Directors:

At the Parksville Lawn Bowling Club we are in the process of raising funds for the
conversion of our current grass green to an artificial surface. Thus far we have
raised $105,000 of the $565,000 the project will require. During the next few
months we will be submitting a number of grant applications for provincial
funding. It would be helpful if we could get a letter of support from Chair Thorpe
that we can include with our application. It is not our intent to directly request
funding from RDN, however, we do plan to submit an application to the RDN
Region 69 Recreation Grant Program.

Instead of outlining the merits of converting the green to an artificial surface, |
have attached our Case Statement to enable you to familiarize yourselves with
the project.

Yours trul
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c.c. Colleen Drain, Club Secretary



